atory Aftairs

May 11 2006 nancy.sehnitzer@mail sprint.com

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director
Division of the Commission Clerk
& Administrative Services

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Re:  Approval of Interconnection, Unbundling, Collocation and Resale
Agreement with Embarq Communications, Inc.Docket 060382-TP

Dear Ms. Bayo:

Referencing the May 9, 2006 filing in the above mentioned Docket, please find enclosed
page 186 of 186 of the agreement which was inadvertently omitted from the initial filing.
Please insert the attached page into the filing for approval.

If you have any questions on this matter, please contact me at 850-599-1276.
Sincerely,

g i

Nancy Schnitzer

cc: Director Product Marketing
Sprint
9300 Metcalf Mailstop KSOPKB0501-513
Overland Park, KS 66212

Enclosure
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